
This Issue: 

- End of Term 2 

- Winter Holidays 

 

With December comes the end of Term 2 at Kei-Sho. This term we 

have had 3 large events and I am sure students and teachers alike are 

looking forward to the Winter Holidays.  

End of Term 2: 

December is the last month of the calendar year, and the end of Term 2 at Kei-

Sho. The last day of classes for the year was on December 5. Following this, we 

had the End of Term exams from December 6 to 11. Then there were the 

housekeeping days, with test returns and cleaning, concluding with the closing 

ceremony on December 20. This time, the ceremony was held through the PA, 

with students in their classes, due to concerns of the flu. 

Start of the Winter Holidays: 

With school over for the year, the Winter Holidays have begun. With Christmas 

and New Years’ just ahead, no doubt many students and teachers have made 

plans with friends and family. Although the weather is cold, so I hope that 

everyone takes care not to get sick over the holidays.  

As for myself, I am planning on returning to Australia to spend Christmas with 

my family. What are your plans?         - Llew 


